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The project NEW BORN HEARING SCREENING  was awarded to Atria 

Institute of technology by S R Chandrashekar Institute of Speech and 

hearing in the month of November 2023. 

 

PROJECT NEW BORN HEARING SCREENING 

The main aim of the application was to serve diverse communities in rural 

India. The  application had to be language-inclusive, supporting multiple 

languages.  Through SMS reminders, it had  to ensure that parents in 

government hospitals receive personalized weekly checkup and vaccine 

notifications in their preferred language, promoting effective communication 

and enhancing healthcare accessibility for all.  

The following members were a part of the project: 

1. Rishab Jain 

2. Rakshitha G 

3. Amogh G 

4. K Shree Harsha 

 

The  project was successfully completed by the last week of February under 

the guidance of the HOD of department of computer science Dr Devi Kannan 

. The project was successfully deployed and final project presentation was 

held at S R Chandrashekar Institute of speech and hearing . 

 



 
 

 

 

 


